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Last week in Nursery: We have been exploring 
all things autumn and learning about all the 
changes that happen at this time of year. We’ve 
been developing our fine motor skills, 
hammering golf tees into pumpkins, sharing the 
autumn treasures we found with our families and 
collecting on our walk around school. We’ve 
been singing autumn songs and investigating 
fizzing pumpkins!

  

I
Last week, Year 2 enjoyed a visit to St 
Peter’s church. We went on a 
scarecrow trail where we had to find 8 
letters that the scarecrows were 
holding. We then had to use the letters 
to spell out a word. Class 6 found the 
answer first - it was Thankful. We then 
went back into the church to learn about 
Harvest Festival and we ended our visit 
by having a dance to Harvest Samba! 



Last week in Year 1: The children had a brilliant day learning about 
the Great Fire of London with a special activity day in the school hall. 
They looked amazing in their costumes and enjoyed all the ‘hands 
on’ activities shared by History Off The Page.

Dates for your diary:
Tuesday 19th October - school photographer - individuals and 
sibling groups
Wednesday 20th October - Year 4 ‘Romans’ activity day
Thursday 21st October - ‘Wacky Hair’ day for PTFA funds
Friday 22nd October - school and nursery closed for staff training
25th to 29th October - half term week
Friday 12th November - fundraising for Children in Need
Friday 17th December - last day of term
All term dates for 2021 - 2022 are available on the school 
website.

Harvest Assembly: Today we 
held our Harvest Assembly. 
Thank you so much for all the 
generous donations of package 
and tinned goods - we know the 
March Foodbank will be very 
grateful and they will be a huge 
help to families in these 
challenging times.


